
 

 

 

 

 

March 2024 

Dear Resident, 

RE: Construction Works update 

Works to create a new ‘haul’ road for construction traffic and a temporary car park will be starting in April 

and are due to complete in June 2024. JB Riney and Co Ltd, an experienced groundworks contractor, will be 

carrying out these works.  

In the construction works leaflet that accompanies this letter, you can find out in more detail about the 

works and what this means for residents. These works will help with the construction of the new homes on 

the estate. 

If you have any questions or would like this information in another language or format, please contact: 

Numan Hussain, Community Engagement Officer on 07976 070667 or Dionne Johnson, Community 

Engagement Officer on 07805 918698 

Yours sincerely, 

 

David Sherrington, 

Programme Director, Broadwater Farm Improvement Programme 

 


